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orientation of students, methods of teaching, licensure and the rela­
tion between the supply of dentists and the demand for their services, 
and the various economic aspects of dental education.

The funds contributed by the Carnegie Corporation for the support 
of the Survey are held by the Secretary-Treasurer of the American 
Association of Dental Schools, subject to payment on order of the 
Curriculum Survey Committee. An office and travel expense fund of 
$700 has been made available for the use 
$200 of which is used as a bank balance to carry the account. This 
fund is replenished from time to time as it is expended. Receipts 

secured for the expenditures from the office and travel fund, which 
make possible an adequate audit.

The Committee takes this opportunity to express its gratitude to the 
dental schools for their cooperation. There is every reason to believe 
that the survey will come to a successful conclusion. The Committee 
is a unit in its work. It is constantly avoiding all discussion of "plans'" 
for dental education until the facts needed for scientific conclusions 
have been obtained and analyzed.

I had hoped that Dr. Arthur D. Black would be here this morning 
to introduce our Executive Secretary. Owing to his absence I wish to 
say that at the series of educational conferences held in connection with 
the recent dedication of the new Graduate Education Building at the 
University of Chicago, Doctor Blauch was selected to present the 
subject of "Curriculum Surveys in Higher Education.” Your Cur­
riculum Survey Committee regards this not only as a personal tribute 
to its Executive Secretary, but also as a recognition of the important 
educational work being accomplished by this Association.

Doctor Blauch is devoting his entire time to the work of the Survey. 
He will report in greater detail on our purposes and activities.

Submitted on behalf of the Committee,

of the Executive Secretary,

are

Wallace Seccombe, Chairman.


